                         Black Knights Car Club
                                   Estherville, Iowa

The Sept. meeting of the Black Knights Car Club was called to order by Jeff Stevens, vice president at 7: 05 p.m. Sept.3 with 24 present.

Visitors: None.

Secretaries Report: August Minutes by Gary Crandall.

Treasurers Report:  $ 11981.87.

Old Business : None. 

New Business:                 
1. At the Arnold Park car show there was 64 Trophies handed out in 21 minutes. Much more efficient by using three presenters .
1. Total cars at Arnolds Park = 126 registered. 160 cars total.
1. Good discussion held on how to better advertise our car shows , drags, cruises and other events. This will be discussed again in the future. The club needs  your ideas! 
1. Eric Anderson presented several interesting ideas for new classes. These would help make the shows more fun and inclusive for everyone. ( Most unusual ; Best organization ; Jonny Cash car ; Historic Car; Best veteran race car; Professional car, Fire Chief, Police Chief, Ambulance, etc.) ; Concords car.  These ideas and others will be discussed again and by the show committees.
1. Remember Spencer Airport Drags  on Sept. 26. Sunday. Talk it up and invite / encourage people to participate. Everyone will have a good time!
1. Motion made and approved to have club Christmas Party in April.
1. Thankyou very much to Randy Kolsrud for storage of club materials and all the help and space he has provided. It is truly appreciated! A personal thankyou will be sent.

Next meeting: Tues. Oct. 1,2019
   
Adjourned : 8:05 p.m.

Submitted: Gary Crandall

